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Dear Parents and Carers 
  
The PTA is thrilled to invite you all to our Monster Ball on Friday 17th October! We’re sure the 
children are just as excited as we are. DJ Lizzee Rascal will be bringing the fun with music, 
games, and prizes for all ages! 
 
Early years and KS1: 5pm - 6.15pm  
KS2: 6.30pm - 7.45pm 
 
Tickets are £3 per child, payable via ParentPay. This includes unlimited water and squash. 
Please ensure your child brings their school water bottle to help avoid sharing and reduce 
spillages and waste. Fizzy drinks and light snacks will be available to purchase with cash during 
both discos. 
  
Costumes are welcome! Children are invited to dress up if they wish, but we kindly ask that 
costumes are age-appropriate and do not include accessories that could be 
weaponised—these will not be permitted for safety reasons. 
  
Supervision: 

●​ KS1 Disco: Parents/Carers must stay to supervise their child/children throughout the 
event. 

●​ KS2 Disco: Parents/Carers may leave their children if confident they can behave 
appropriately when unsupervised. Please note that disruptive behaviour may result in 
parents being contacted to collect their child early. To ensure a safe and enjoyable 
experience for all, mobile phones are not permitted for use during the disco. 

 
If your child would like to attend, please make payment via ParentPay by Friday 10th October 
2025. Tickets will not be issued; a list of attendees will be checked at the door on the night. 
  
Entry & Collection: Entrance to both discos will be via the main entrance by the office. At KS2 
collection time, children must be collected from inside the school building and dismissed 
individually to ensure they leave safely with an adult. 
 
If you have any questions, feel free to reach out via Facebook or leave a message at the office. 
  
As always, we rely on your support to make these events happen—if you’re able to help on the 
night with door supervision or in the kitchen, please let us know. 
 
Kind regards  
  
The PTA  
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